
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £338.78  Envelopes: £505.40  TOTAL: £844.18

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 2
Winners: Edith Greenfield, J Ryan, T O’Connor

The LUNCHEON CLUB reopens its doors this Tuesday, 5th February, 12.00-2.00pm.
All Welcome.

~  ~  ~  ~

Mass at 9.30am on Sunday February 10th will be a Family Mass when 
we will be joined by children from St Bede’s School and their parents. 

~  ~  ~  ~

Sacramental Preparation Programme
There will be meetings for the parents of children who are due to make

 their First Confession and First Holy Communion this year at
 St Bede’s School on Wednesday 6th February at 3.00pm,

  or in St Bede’s Church Parish Rooms on Saturday 9th February at 10.15am. 
For the children who are due to be Confirmed this year the meetings for parents 

will be in school on Wednesday 13th February at 3.00pm 
or in the Parish Rooms on Wednesday 13th at 6.00pm.

In St Bede’s Confirmation is celebrated before First Confession and First Holy
Communion at about the age of 8. Regular attendance at Mass on Sunday is a

requirement for participating in the preparation for the sacraments.

              After a short break the YOUTH CLUB reopens on 
Thursday 7th February, 7-9pm in the parish rooms.
The youth club is open to all children Year 6 – Year 11
so if you’ve never been before why not come along and

try something ‘new’ for the ‘New’ Year .
For the football fans amongst you the guest speaker

at the February Youth Club is professional footballer Rory McArdle, 
who started his youth career at Sheffield Wednesday, has played for Rochdale,

Aberdeen and Bradford City and is currently a central defender for League 1 team
Scunthorpe United. Rory will share his experiences, give out some playing tips and

answer all your questions so don’t forget to make a note of the date!
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 2nd Feb: Harry Adams (LD)
Sat 9th Feb: Deceased Clergy
Sat 16th Feb: Harry Adams (LD)
Please pray for OUR SICK: Fr Tony Burke, Joan Healy, Bernard Greenwood, Ben 
Spiewak, Teresa Ford, Lesley France, Carol Highton,  Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter 
Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna 
O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  
Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack,  Katrina Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Stephen 
Collins, Darren Gunn

PLEASE NOTE:  As Requiem Mass for the repose of the soul of Beryl Deehan will take 
place at 10.30am on Friday 8th February there will be NO 9.30 Mass that morning. 

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 3rd February 9.30 Christina McLoughlin (LD)
4th Sunday
Year C 6.00 Vincent Glennon (LD)

Mon 4th February 9.30 Vincent & Patrick McNeely
St Gilbert of
Sempringham

Tues 5th February 9.30 Karen Taylor & family
St Agatha 6.00pm RECEPTION Ivor Chapman

(followed by Compline)
Weds 6th February 9.30 REQUIEM Ivor Chapman
Ss Paul Miki & comps

Thurs 7th February 9.30 Jim Connelly (A)
5.30pm RECEPTION Beryl Deehan

Fri 8th February 10.30 REQUIEM Beryl Deehan 

Sat 9th February 9.30 Ann Openshaw (LD)

Sun 10th February 9.30 Karisma Kristin Thullimalli (5th Birthday)
5th Sunday
Year C 6.00 Kate Chapman



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)
Social & Fundraising Meeting: Monday 4th February at 7.00pm.
Liturgy Meeting: Monday 11th February at 7.00pm.
===============================================================
Mass with Anointing of the Sick:   On the Feast of Our Lady of
Lourdes, Monday 11th February, 11.00am at St Bede’s. Mass will be
followed by a light lunch in the Parish Rooms.

2019 Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  30th June - 5th July. Booking
forms are now available for the 2019 pilgrimage led by Bishop Ralph. By Charter Flight 
direct from Doncaster Airport, with 5 nights full board accommodation. Pilgrims who 
need medical support or assistance with mobility are very welcome. Volunteer helpers 
are needed, particularly doctors and nurses. Places are limited this year so please book 
as early as possible. All enquiries to Rose Shay 07724 650066 or Alex Prior 01302 
247910, or email hallamlourdespilgrimage@gmail.com 

Understanding Islam Study Day:  Friday February 15th, 10.00am to 3.30pm, St 
Patrick’s Church, Sheffield Lane Top, Barnsley Road, Sheffield S5 0QF. Led by Dr Chris
Hewer this study day is particularly for those involved in active pastoral ministry and is 
designed to encourage a theological engagement with the questions raised for us as 
Christians by an understanding of Islam. There is no charge but donations would be 
welcome on the day. Please bring a packed lunch. For further details and to confirm 
attendance please contact Deacon Andrew Crowley stpatslanetop@gmail.com or Rev 
Liz  Wills (Methodist Minister) on 0114 2610732, johnandlizwills@gmail.com . To see 
more about Dr Chris Hewer please visit www.chrishewer.org  

St Wilfrid’s Sleep Out 2019: Returning for a second year on Friday March 29th. This 
year you are challenged to sleep in the car park at St Wilfrid’s, to experience what it 
really means to sleep outside next to a busy road. Breakfast, hot drinks, toilet and 
cardboard provided! For more information please visit www.stwilfridscentre.org 

Faith in Politics Internship: The Catholic Parliamentary and Public Affairs Internship 
Scheme is recruiting at least six recently graduated Catholics to learn from an intensive 
experience of political and social action in a spiritual context. The scheme will run from 
September 2019 to July 2020 and internship positions are available with Christian MP’s 
and Peers in Parliament, the Catholic Education Service, CAFOD and the Caritas Social 
Action Network. Further information can be found at www.faithpolitics.org.uk and 
applications can be made through the website. The closing date is 28th February. 
Enquiries can be made to stephanie.macgillivray@cbcew.org.uk or visit @faithinpolitics 
on  Facebook or @catholicinterns on Twitter for more information.
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